
LEONARD COHEN TO PLAY PHNOM PENH ON NOV. 27, 2010 
A LEGENDARY ARTIST – A LEGENDARY CITY

(For Immediate Release – June 17, 2010) – To celebrate and contribute to the 
restoration of the majestic city of Phnom Penh, Cambodia, Leonard Cohen will 
perform at the Olympic Stadium on November 27, 2010. To aid victims of Cambodia’s 
recent tragic past, proceeds from this concert will benefit the Cambodian Red Cross 
and Cambodian persons with a disability. Tickets available online on July 15, 2010. 

Leonard Cohen’s November 27th concert will be held under the patronage of His 
Excellency Samdech Hun Sen, Prime Minister of Cambodia and Lok Chumtuev Bun Rany 
Hun Sen, President of the Cambodian Red Cross. The performance is produced by The 
Mekong Sessions in conjunction with Robert Kory Management and AEG Live and is 
exclusive to the South-East Asian region.

Cohen’s legendary artistry and his performance, referred to by many as a “spiritual 
experience,” at the architecturally significant Stadium in one of the world’s most 
intriguing and reemerging cities is intended to be more than just a unique evening 
of music.  As an ordained Buddhist monk, Cohen is known for his affinity for the 
culture and his commitments to assist those who have suffered from conflict.

“Leonard is deeply honored by this invitation, and we hope that in our small way, 
we can both assist in cultural restoration and personal healing,” said Robert Kory, 
Manager to Leonard Cohen. “The world is aware that Phnom Penh, once a cultural 
Mecca, and its people, suffered a brutal genocide thirty five years ago which ended 
lives and altered that magnificent city. We are hopeful that the concert may become 
a first step in celebration of the city’s rebirth as a vibrant cultural centre and 
serve to aid those who have suffered.”

“This is a landmark event for AEG Live as well as a significant international 
milestone where Phnom Penh announces its objective to become a premiere performance 
destination,” said Rob Hallett, President, AEG Live. 

Chris Minko, Founder of the Mekong Sessions Concert Series stated, “We wish to 
convey our gratitude to Mr. Cohen for this epic event that demonstrates that 
Cambodia has emerged from tragic civil conflict and its tradition of cultural 
excellence is reborn.”

Phnom Penh’s Olympic Stadium is a rare example of the work of famous Khmer architect 
Vann Molyvan, whose designs are the current subject of international interest. His 
distinctive designs combine High Modernism with elements of classical Khmer design 
and are a reminder of the days of Phnom Penh’s former cultural stature.

ABOUT LEONARD COHEN: Leonard Cohen is a master songwriter, musician and poet whose 
stunning body of original work has touched the lives of millions with a career 
spanning five decades. He was inducted into the Canadian Songwriters Hall of Fame 
(2006) and the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame (2008) for outstanding work. Cohen’s 
world tour, which inaugurated in May 2008, is still playing to sold-out crowds. 

Online ticket sales commence July 15, 2010.



MEDIA CONTACT: 
For Leonard Cohen:

Sunshine, Sachs & Associates
Ken Sunshine / Tiffany Shipp

212-691-2800 / shipp@sunshinesachs.com 

For AEG Live: 
Mr. Rob Hallett: rob@aeglive.co.uk

For Mekong Sessions Concerts Series:
Christopher Minko

cminko@themekongsessions.com
www.themekongsessions.com

855-(0)12-932642
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